
From: Hartford Susan L  

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 4:46 PM 
To: Olson Nina E; Baek Laura 

Cc: Feldman Janice R; Drexler Kenneth J 
Subject: FW: 6103 and EFIN status - request for PMTA 

 
Hi Nina/Laura.  At your request, we have worked with CC:PA to address  

 whether the IRS may disclose information about the status of a franchisee’s EFIN to 
the owner of the franchise.  Please see the attached opinion and then let me know if you have any 
further questions. 
 

Susan L. Hartford  
Office of Chief Counsel  
Technical Advisor to the Special Counsel, NTA  
CC:NTA  Room 3047  
(202) 317-4124  
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